TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
5:30 Resumes and Cover Letters for Artists	11:00 Play mini-golf and have a safe Spring Break!	· Last Day of "A" Block, Spring Break begins after I
6:00 Art Opening; Mario Prisco; Drawing from Life	12:10 Bergren Forum	
	2:20 How to Work a Room - - Networking 101	
	7:00 RHC World Tour tonight in Davis Suites	
	· AWE Showdown	

Band candidate visit cancelled

All events associated with the visit of the band candidate on Feb. 28 and March 1 have been cancelled. These include the class on 2/28 at 1:20, the meeting with students on 2/28 from 5-6:30 and the rehearsals with the Concert Band and Jazz Ensemble.

Send Email Reminder back to top

Deadline March 1, 2007

The deadline for studying abroad during Fall 2007 is fast approaching. If you are planning on studying abroad this fall, please come to the Office of International Programs and get started.

We are located in Perlman (FKA-Allen) Hall. Our telephonee number is: 607.871.2269. Or e-mail us at studyabroad@alfred.edu Have a great day.

"Be the change you wish to see in the world."

Send Email Reminder back to top

Commuters: Sign up for text alerts

If you are a student or an employee who commutes to Alfred, you can sign up for a text alert on your cell phone that will let you know when school is closed for weather or in the event of another emergency.

Emergency closing notices will still be posted on our.alfred.edu and my.alfred.edu, sent to you via your Alfred e-mail account, and broadcast on the AU voice mail system, but text messages will provide yet another way to find out if school is closed.

Sign up by visiting the e2campus Web site, and joining the "commuters' group." Link: e2campus

back to top Send Email Reminder

No time to talk?

The Counseling and Student Development Center now offers outreach appointments for athletes and athletics trainers at the McLane Center office. Ed Huebner will be available Wednesday evenings from 6:30-8:30 pm. Call ahead to reserve your time at x2300. Drop-ins are welcome!

back to top Send Email Reminder

There's still time! Take part in the Health Fair!

Don't feel like Dorothy, frightfully watching sand fall through the hourglass. Faculty and their students, clubs and organizations, can have a table or help out with the 9th Annual Health Fair. Follow the link to your registration form or contact Pam Schu at schup@alfred.edu.

Attachment: Register for the Health Fair

back to top Send Email Reminder

Graduating in May?

Alfred University Academic Regulations require that students request legal conferral of degree (apply to graduate.) If you are planning to graduate in May 2007 and have not already done so, please submit an Application for Graduation to the Student Service Center as soon as possible. Please contact Terri Sills, Assistant Registrar, with any questions.

Link: Graduation Application

back to top Send Email Reminder

Make a difference on campus and in your community

Our SIFE meetings are at 5:00 PM on Thursdays in Olin 400.

SIFE (Students in Free Enterprise) is working on many projects on campus and in Allegany County. Our projects include: an art auction at the Wellsvile Creative Art Center, working with a local school, working with the ARC.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Ride Board

Need a ride home for Spring Break or willing to give someone else a ride home, share expenses. Check

out the Ride Board using the link below.

Link: Ride Board

back to top Send Email Reminder

Washington Semester Program, Fall 2007

Dr. Heineman of the Social Sciences Division is now taking applications for the Washington Semester Program for Fall 2007.

The Washington Semester Program is sponsored by American University and enables students to spend a semester in Washington, D.C., studying public policy in a variety of areas. Students who have participated in the program have used their experience and contacts to obtain excellent positions in Washington and elsewhere.

In addition to taking coursework, students will meet with government officials and political leaders in seminar sessions and will participate in an internship of their choosing. In addition to its major focus on American national government, the program also has a number of options utilizing non-governmental resources in the Washington area, including working with interest groups and art and cultural institutions. Some of these are: journalism, law enforcement, public law, economics, international business, international organizations, and women and politics.

Course credits and grades are fully transferable to the student's transcript. Students can obtain additional information on the program at www.washingtonsemester.co... Juniors or seniors are eligible to participate, and scholarships are available. In the past few semesters, Brandon Gustafson, Racheal Teall, and Timothy Hulley have attended the program. Those interested should contact Dr. Heineman in room 209 of the Olin Building. Applications should be completed by April 5, 2000.

Link: http://www.washingtonsemester.com

back to top Send Email Reminder

Task Force on Supplemental Programs

Provost Buckley announces that Carla Johnson, Dean of Libraries, will chair a group charged with examining the possibilities for expanding supplemental programs and opportunities for students of all ages. This work will include a consideration of summer school programs and courses. The members of the Task Force are Larry Casey, Registrar; Bill Hall, Associate Provost Graduate and Professional Programs; Michael McDonough, Professor of English; Melody McLay, Director of Summer and Parent Programs; Earl Pierce, Director of Financial Aid; Marlene Wightman, Director of Continuing Education and Conferences and Kevin Wixted, Associate Professor of Painting. The Task Force members welcome your input and plan to consult with various constituencies. It will complete its work by December 2007. Please contact Carla Johnson for more information.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Retired AU employee, Sandra Monroe, dies

Funeral services for Sandra G. Monroe, a former Alfred University employee who died Sunday, will be held at 11 a.m. Friday at the Mulholland-Crowell Funeral Home in Wellsville.

Friends may call from 2-4 and 7-9 p.m. Thursday at the funeral home.

Attachment: Sandra G Monroe0227071.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews